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Reviewer`s 1 opinion 

Title can be modified. Abstract: satisfactory. Case report: Well documented. Discussion is quite 

elaborate and provides most of the details. However in the said case there was no need to consider 

hepatic hydatid as one of the differentials. The imaging findings are quite clear. Conclusion is quite 

satisfactory. 

 

Authors’ answers 

Thank you for your positive answer! Based on your opinion, we have removed the part about 

differential diagnosis with hepatic hydatid. The title was also modified. 

 

 

Reviewer’s 2 opinion 

It is a well-written manuscript. The patient's information is detailed and the pathology result is clear 

and confirmed. The discussion part is thorough. But I have to say that missing data of CEA, AFP and 

HCG is a little drawback. And in the second paragraph of Case Presentation-Imaging examinations, 

10UH should be 10HU. 

 

Authors’ answers 

Thank you for your precious time spent on doing this review. We have changed 10 UH with 10 HU. 

Lack of serum analysis might be consider a week point but, to compensate, we have included a 

histological examination in detail and, based on your suggestion, we have performed immunostains 

with the mentioned biomarkers and all of them were negative. We have inserted in blue, in Results, this 

fact.  
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